
 

FIELD LOG –  
Weeks of May 13 and May 20 
 
Continue to implement the 2013 PROPOSED 
SUSQUEHANNA RIVER SAMPLING PLAN: 
 

 Biologists continue to conduct discrete water quality 
transects throughout the basin. 
 

 New out-of-basin control sites were delineated on 
the Delaware River at Morrisville, the Allegheny 
River at Franklin, and the Youghiogheny River at 
Sutersville 

 
 The first round of sediment sampling has been 

completed at nine sites throughout the Susquehanna 
River basin and at three out-of-basin sites 
  

 Non-wadable fish sample reaches are being 
delineated in anticipation of sampling in early June. 
 

 Wadable fish sampling on select tributaries will begin 
in late June. 

 
 

 On May 20, DEP Division of Water Quality Standards 
welcomed aboard two additional interns.  DEP interns 
will be instrumental in assisting with completing work 
on the river this summer. 

 
  
 


